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CITY OF PORTLAND

Andrew L. Broaddus, Esq. April 10, 1998
706 Main Street

P.O. Box 368

Westbrook, Maine 04098

RE: 87 Skylark Road - 347-D-1t03, 349-H-9to10

Dear Attorney Broaddus,

[ am in receipt of your letter dated April 3, 1998 in reference to the zoning violations at 87 Skylark Road. I
have accepted your proposed time frame of a 60 day extension from further City action. That would mean that
the next deadline for compliance is June 3, 1998. At that time we expect that the business would be completely
relocated and the commercial structure would come into compliance with the residential zoning requirements.
Thank you for your cooperation.

Very Truly Yours,

oy S bk

Marge Schmuckal
Zoning Administrator

ce: Frank Didonato, 87 Skylark Road, Portland, ME 04103
Mark Adelson, Housing & Neighborhood Services
Kevin Carroll, Code Enforcement Officer
Linda Pinard, City Manager's Office
File
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